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SERVICE NOTICE  

MAY 2019 

 

Local Law 195 of 2018: Fire Alarm Systems, Fire 
Suppression Systems, and Fire Protection Plans to be 
Submitted to the Fire Department ONLY 

 
 

Effective June 2, 2019, Fire Alarm (FA), Fire Suppression (FP), and 
Fire Protection Plan (FPP) work types will no longer be filed with the 
Department of Buildings. Applicants must file these work types with 
The Fire Department (FDNY) and pay the filing fees to FDNY. 
 
Jobs filed with DOB before June 2, 2019 

 These jobs will follow the current process. Amendments to these jobs will continue to 

be filed with DOB. 

 Jobs that are not yet in ‘D’ status in the Buildings Information System (BIS) as of 
4:00 p.m. on May 31, 2019, must be filed with FDNY.  

 
FDNY will conduct an Information Seminars on May 13, 2019 and May 20, 2019, from 
8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. The sessions will review the upcoming changes to the filing 
process, the updated forms, and the online appointment system. The events will be held 
at 9 Metro Tech Center in Brooklyn.  
 
Visit FDNY’s website or email PlanIntake@fdny.nyc.gov for more information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POST UNTIL: December 31, 2019 
 

https://www1.nyc.gov/assets/buildings/local_laws/ll195of2018.pdf
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/fdny/index.page
mailto:PlanIntake@fdny.nyc.gov

